Gonzalez, Joanna

From: kateoconnor@mcn.org

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 10:34 AM
To: CDD User

Subject: THANK YOU

| could not attend the meeting at the Town Hall last night, but just received word that the planning commission voted
against allowing Auto Zone to move in to the coastal property in Fort Bragg.

THANK YOU for this thoughtful decision!

Kate O'Connor

624 Maple St

Fort Bragg



